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Worthington, Amber

From: Sara Lay <sevansdo@outlook.com>
Sent Sunday January 2, 2022 8:18 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: [External] Naturopathic providers

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gm’.

I want to lend my voice of support this article. I hope to decrease confusion for patients. I would also recommend a
consideration for further clarification as to the type of care they are providing—homeopathic vs medical vs nursing—and
the degree of education each level provides and has obtained, as often this is not clear to patient thus they are misled in
the type and level of care they are getting.

This is a great start to helping protect patients, I only hope its not too little too late.
Thank you
sara
Sent from Mail for Windows
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